
Rebecca Newman - Fw: Peronal Submission by Rosie Hayes PWCS Coal Export Terminalon K 
Island and at Mayfield North called T4 

  
TO : Rebecca Newman 
Senior Planning Officer 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
rebecca.newman@planning.nsw.gov.au 
  

and by hand to:     Dept of Planning - NSW, L2 Price WaterhouseCoopers Centre,  26 
Honeysuckle drive,  Newcastle 
     

  

Submission to oppose the approval of Port Waratah Coal Services application for  
  

a new Coal Loader known as T4 on Kooragang Island and Mayfield North 
  

  
Dear Ms Newman,  
  
I object to the PWCS T4 Coal Loader proposal for the reasons that are well set out in articles from 
The Newcastle Herald dated Friday 27th April being : 
  
Front page Seeking Refuge quoting Ann Lindsay  from the Hunter Bird Observers Club -  - 

continued on Pp  4 & 5       "WETLANDS IN PERIL FROM LOADER 
PLAN 
  
and  
  

Front Page -     TERMINAL ILLNESS - HEALTH EXPERTS 
UNLOAD ON $5bn COAL PROPOSAL  - continued on Pp 4 & 5 
  

P10     - Editorial     HEALTH & GROWTH 
  

P 10 Carton     COAL INDUSTRY  T4 
  
The articles are attached. 
  
I am disabled, and was not able to get to the Hunter office of Planning by yesterday - so please 
accept this Lodgement on the 8th May 
  
Please acknowledge receipt, and confirm you will take my submission into account. 
  
I have made no political donations. 
  
 
Cheers from Newcastle 

From:    Rebecca Newman
To:    Newman, Rebecca (NSWP)
Date:    11/05/2012 9:13 AM
Subject:   Fw: Peronal Submission by Rosie Hayes PWCS Coal Export Terminalon K Island and at 

Mayfield North called T4
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Rosie Hayes            8th May 2012 
email:  jlhayes@bigpond.com 
  
Phn. 4967 3013   Mob  0400 171 602  
  
117 INGALL ST 
MAYFIELD EAST NSW 2304 
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